## District Office

Telephone: (302) 698-4800 Fax: (302) 697-3406 e-mail: kevin.fitzgerald@cr.k12.de.us www.crk12.org

7 Front Street, Wyoming, Delaware 19934

Dr. Kevin R. Fitzgerald Superintendent

June 2, 2020

Dear Members of the Caesar Rodney Community,

Like many of you, we have watched the recent news and are trying to understand the senseless loss of life and resulting violence. These images have generated feelings of frustration, anger, and profound sadness. Combined with the health and social hardships of COVID19, we are facing an unprecedented time in our local and national community. It is both critical and essential that every person in the Caesar Rodney School District feels safe, valued, and respected. We want all of our students to know that the staff of Caesar Rodney is here to help and support them through any issues they may be facing. Help and support is only a phone call, a text, or an email away.

Stay safe and well,

\*\*Xevin R. Fitzgerald\*\*

Kevin R. Fitzgerald, Ed. D Superintendent Caesar Rodney School District

## WHERE EDUCATIONAL EXCELLENCE IS A TRADITION